
An e-newsletter and website 
dedicated to the latest news 
and views, advice, guidance 

and support for everyone 
involved in the administration, 

maintenance and use of 
community playing fields, 
community sports facilities 

and playgrounds. 

• Want to know what’s happening in the playing field movement 
around the country?  

• Need some advice on how and who to apply to for funding and the 
latest funding opportunities?  

• Looking for information on maintenance, legislation or suppliers of 
playground and other equipment? 

• How about help with design and safety issues? 
Find what you need to know at www.theplayingfield.org.uk  
and keep up to date by subscribing to our free newsletter. 

For the opportunity to advertise and reach the administrators of 
playing fields, playgrounds and play areas, please contact: 

editor@theplayingfield.org.uk
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